## **Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes** July 23, 2020 5:30 p.m. VIRTUAL MEETING **Non Recorded Meeting**

Members present: Vice Chair Zucco; Commissioner Smith; Commissioner Brian Fruzzetti; Commissioner Joan Fruzzetti

Also present: Bill Boyle; Dori Jamieson

Phone calls with potential Beach Directors

Abigail Byrne – Held the position of head life guard last year, has been working at the cove for two seasons and is certified as Water Safety Instructor and Life Guard. Abby feels she shows strengths as a leader and works with other people well and communicates well. This is a fiveweek position. Abby is currently working at Lowes on Tuesday, Friday, Saturday, Sunday from 2pm to 10pm.

Joseph Shea – Has spent five years as a life guard. Last year he held the position of life guard at the cove and felt his strength was dealing with the "crazy people". Joe is available to work until August 18th when he will be attending Roger Williams in Rhode Island. This position is needed until September 12<sup>th</sup>.

Discussion took place that both applicants are life guards and neither is available for the required time frame.

Motion by Commissioner Brian Fruzzetti to offer both applicants a position of lifeguard and to go back to the Town Administrator to re-advertise for an experienced Beach Director.

Second by Vice Chair Zucco

Voted 4-0

Mr. Boyle offered to split time down there with Abigail Byrne to accomplish the goal of opening the Cove. Vote stands.

Motion by Commissioner Brian Fruzzetti to adjourn Second by Commissioner Smith Voted 4-0

Meeting adjourned: 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
On Rameson

Page 1 of 1